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I work for an audiology clinic and, though we do not treat children, it is very apparent 

that children with hearing loss and their families need this bill to pass. Many do not 

have the funds to pay privately for hearing aids and hearing related products to help 

children hearing their best. Children who can't hear well can't learn well. Children who 

can't learn well, can't be as employable. There should be no barriers for children to 

get what they need to become positive contributors of our community. This type of bill 

is an investment in our future. I support this bill and encourage you to as well. 


